

COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

Carolina Mejia District One

Gary Edwards District Two

Tye Menser District Three

PUBLIC HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT

David M. Bayne, MPH Director

MEMORANDUM

Dimyana Abdelmalek, MD, MPH Health Officer

October 24, 2023

TO:

Heather Tschaekofske, Thurston County Community Planning & Economic Development

FROM:

Lisa Christensen, Thurston County Environmental Health Division 20

SUBJECT:

Project 2023103576, Folder Sequence 23-109246 XI, Tax Parcel 21734240101, Halpin

Reasonable Use Exception (RUE)

The above-referenced project has been routed to this office for review and comment. This project is requesting a reasonable use exception to build a shop within a fish and wildlife habitat. The property is currently developed with a single-family residence served by a single-family well and an on-site septic system.

Review of the project is complete, and Environmental Health has no objection to the proposal subject to the following condition:

1. The proposed shop building projection must be located a minimum of five feet from the existing

If you or the applicants have any questions regarding Environmental Health's review, I can be reached at lisa.christensen@co.thurston.wa.us or (360) 867-2629.